
From: John Quincy <john.quincy@cumulus.com>
To: Hayden GroomsHaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Charlie JamesCharlie.James@cumulus.com

Date: 3/22/2017 11:10:51 AM
Subject: RE: Lieutenant Governor-Gas Tax interview

Sounds great Hayden. We’re looking forward to having him on.
 
The number to call is 843-556-1250. If he could call from a land line for better audio clarity, that would be great.
 
He’ll be talking to WTMA morning host Charlie James.
 
John Quincy
Program Director
1250 WTMA Radio
4230 Faber Place Drive, Suite 100
North Charleston, SC 29405
Direct Line: 843-277-1263
 
 

From: Hayden Grooms [mailto:HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 11:02 AM
 
To: 'john@wtma.com'
 
Subject: Lieutenant Governor-Gas Tax interview
 
Good morning,
 
The Lieutenant Governor would love to call in to tomorrow mornings show, at 8:40 AM, to discuss the Gas Tax bill 
that is scheduled to be debated in the Senate beginning this week. I just need to know what phone number to call in 
from, or any other details pertinent to that process. Thank you so much for your help.
 
Sincerely,
 
Hayden Grooms
Manager of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
 
Cumulus Media Disclaimer
 
This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual(s) named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or 
copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended 
recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.
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